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Broken Arrow City Council

Meeting of: 05-02-2017

To: Mayor and City Council
From: Office of the City Manager
Title:

Presentation by the Broken Arrow Youth City Council, discussion and possible
acceptance of the 2017 Youth City Council “Big Idea”-adding accessible and
inclusive playground equipment and play areas to Broken Arrow Parks

Background:

As part of the Youth City Council (YCC) experience, students were asked to research and select an idea to
present to City Council that would benefit the City of Broken Arrow. This year’s YCC students came up with
the idea of adding accessible and inclusive playground equipment and play areas to Broken Arrow Parks. This
year’s presentation is being given by Youth City Council Mayor, Annalise Crockett and Vice-Mayor Sabrina
Domrique.

Cost: $0

Prepared By: Jennifer Hooks, Executive Assistant

Reviewed By: Legal Department

Approved By: Michael L. Spurgeon, City Manager

Attachments: Big Idea Powerpoint presentation

Recommendation:

To accept the idea presented by the Youth City Council.
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